
I write to you as someone who has lived in Enfield for over 50 years

My wife and I were attracted to Enfield  as a town with a distinctive character and some 
delightful countryside within a mile or so of the town centre.

I write now to you as I consider that the current draft proposals are in danger of destroying 
much of this character that Enfield town has. I had always understood that a "Green 
Belt"designation was designed to stop the encroachment of any future expansion onto a 
countryside which had exceptional and historic character and was of value.to all local 
residents and visitors. My family and I regard Trent Park, Vicarage Farm and the Crews 
Hill area of land that is sacrosanct and should not be included in any future expansion.

I think many of the other proposals put forward by the Council, for example the building of 
high rise blocks at Cockfoster Station, Oakwood Station, Enfield Chase  Station and others 
need to be reconsidered. We do not want car drivers to attempt to drive into London, with 
all the problems that London has.,so why not increase the number of car parking places at 
these stations or near the end of the other underground lines.
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